CITY OF CLEVELAND
Mayor Frank G. Jackson

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
FOR ENVIRONMENTAL SURVEYING, ENVIRONMENTAL
ABATEMENT, AND DEMOLITION SERVICES

The City of Cleveland’s Department of Building and Housing

regularly solicits bids for the emergency demolition of unsafe
structures.

Any qualified environmental surveying, environmental
abatement, and/or demolition services contractor interested in
providing these services to the City of Cleveland’s Department
of Building and Housing,

Please contact:

Demolition Bureau
Department of Building and Housing
City of Cleveland
601 Lakeside Avenue, Room 511
Cleveland, Ohio 44114
Attention: Rufus Taylor, Manager
216-857-7583
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